



Dear Seonaid,

I am writing on behalf of Acland Burghley School regarding the above proposals. Acland Burghley are positive about the opportunities for increased community engagement that the proposals will present us with — opportunities for work experience in a range of fields such as construction, engineering, caring, retail/customer service, beauty therapy, fitness gym, etc., as well as opportunities for school students to interact with older members of our community, for example through our choir and other musical groups performing for residents, and through other types of volunteering and interaction. We hope that the physical improvements to Ingestre Road that will result from this work will be a significant benefit from the perspective of safety for our students and local residents that pass through this area, especially on their way to and from our school.

We understand that there may be some disruption to the school caused by the construction process and would expect construction workers to work proactively to keep this to a minimum and for them to remain conscious at all times of the fact that they will be neighbours to a working school.

We are aware that there is some strong feeling against the proposals from the residents in our local community based on concerns that the building will negatively impact on them. We place great emphasis on forming positive relationships with our local community.

Kind regards

Kat

Kat Miller Director of Operations

020 7485 8515 ext. 2012 kmiller@aclandburghley.camden.sch.uk



Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.